
Fellesraad Annual Meeting  4 & 5 May 2018 
 

The Fellesraad Annual Meeting the first weekend in May will be an event not to be missed! We will have 
a motivational keynote speaker, Curt Witcher! There will also be sessions pertinent to all Lag officers 
and members.  

Curt Witcher, Manager of The Genealogy Center at the Allen County Public Library in Fort Wayne, 
Indiana (see bio below), will address issues that are pertinent not only for us as Bygdelag but for all non-
profit heritage organizations. Topics addressed include recruiting and maintaining members (especially 
the younger generation), publicity, and genealogy and library issues.  

Other sessions will include how to prepare and apply for 501c3 non-profit status. We have recently done 
this with the Fellesraad, so our Fellesraad Treasurer, Bob Torkelson, and Fellesraad Board Member, Don 
Teigen, will address this complex issue. It is most important that we file this for our Lags, as it also 
affects what we as individuals can claim on our taxes. 

Another session will concentrate on the preservation of our Lag records, genealogical records, and 
individual records. If we do not preserve our Lag histories, they will be lost. Especially as Lag Officers, we 
have the preservation privilege and responsibility. How do we prepare these special records to be 
submitted to NAHA or other repositories? Details will be explained and shared.  

The genealogy session will address databases and viable software for use in genealogy and web pages. 
We will also discuss the opportunity we, as Fellesraad and Bygdelag, can participate in the development 
of the Norwegian Research Center and Bibliotek at Norway House.   

The price for this two-day event will be:  

 $25 for two days if register before 1 April 2018 
 $30 for two days if register before 15 April 2018 
 $35 for two days after 15 April 2018 
 $15 for one day – either Friday or Saturday 

More details will be forthcoming! All Lag officers and members are invited! 
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